_Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1271
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0004

John A, Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

April /72014

FINEVIEW FARM LLC

DANIEL ] BOYDEN, REGISTERED AGENT
PO BOX 337

JACKSONVILLE, OR 97530

REFERENCE: File G-17446

Dear Applicant:

Enclosed, please find a check in the amount of $500. This refund results from excess fees having
been collected for the application referenced above.

If you have any questions, please contact Kerry Kavanagh, at 503-986-0927.

Sincerely,//

- frm f/% X/ﬂL
E. Timothy Wallin
Water Rights Program Manager

cc: file
WM #13
Fiscal Section - (Receipt # 101928)

enclosure



Oregon Water Resources Department
Water Right Services Division

Water Rights Application
Number G-17446

Final Order

Appeal Rights

This is a Final Order in other than contested case. This order is
subject to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any petition for
judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period
specified by ORS 183.484(2). Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-
004-0080 you may either petition for judicial review or petition
the Director for reconsideration of this order. A petition for
reconsideration may be granted or denied by the Director, and if no
action is taken within 60 days following the date the petition was
filed, the petition shall be deemed denied.

This statement of judicial review rights does not create a right to
judicial review of this order, if judicial review is otherwise
precluded by law. Where no changes have been made to a Proposed
Final Order on a water right application and no protests have been
filed during the protest period, the Final Order is not subject to
judicial review.

Application History

On December 27, 2010, Reds Cabin, LLC submitted an application to
the Department for a water use permit. On September 7, 2011, the
application was assigned to Daniel J Boyden Trust; Daniel J.
Boyden, Trustee. The Department issued a Proposed Final Order on
January 7, 2014. The protest period closed February 21, 2014, and
no protest was filed.

The proposed use would not impair or be detrimental to the public
interest.

Order

Application G-17446 therefore is approved as proposed by the
Proposed Final Order, and Permit G-17158 is issued as limited by
the conditions proposed by the Proposed Final Order.

DATED April /7, 2014

S Tty Woit-

E. Timothy Wallin, Water Rights Program Manager
for Phillip C. Ward, Director
Water Resources Department




This document was prepared by Kerry Kavanagh. If you have any questions about any of the
statements contained in this document I am most likely the best person to answer your questions. You
can reach me at 503-986-0927.

If you have previously filed a protest and want to know its status, please contact Patricia McCarty
at 503-986-0820.

If you have other questions about the Department or any of its programs please contact our
Customer Service Group at 503-986-0801.

Address all other correspondence to: Water Rights Section, Oregon Water Resources Department,
725 Summer St NE Ste A, Salem OR 97301-1266, Fax: 503-986-0901.






